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Family Partnership Meetings: 

o We are excited to announce that for our Family Partnership Meetings held on Thursday, 
August 8th and Friday, August 9th we had 100% participation!  These meetings were not 
only well attended, but also intentional family meetings in which EACH LES student with 
their family met with the teachers who will be working with them during this upcoming 
school year.  It was a great getting-to-know each other opportunity!   

 
First Days of School!  ~ We have had such positive and engaging first few days of school welcoming 
home our little devils to the new school year! 

• Students are: 
o busy learning their new routines with expectations 
o already earning their PBIS Devil card points and getting to shop in the Devil Store 
o taking some very important assessments so we can determine learning needs 
o laughing, growing and learning!    

 
Learning at Lincoln!  

o Our reading series, Amplify CKLA is in its third year of implementation. Teachers have all 
needed hard copy materials and access to their online materials. Our dedicated teachers 
received another important literacy training with our TRL Coach, Stefany from The 
Reading League on Wednesday, August 7th.  The intentional, virtual coaching gifted to us 
from TRL will also continue this school year.  We have been awarded this coaching for a 
fourth year.  

o We are in our fourth full year of implementation of our math series, EnVisions Math.  
o All students will be embarking on an intentional Social Emotional Learning journey this 

school year at Lincoln.  Our students in K-2 will be using Mind Up and grades 2 – 6 will 
be following the Positive Action curriculum.  
 

Emergency Plan/Drills  
o Every LES Staff member participated in a safety training with Officer Brendel and Ron 

Kinmon prior to the first day of school. During the training we reviewed all safety and 
drill procedures.  

o All state required emergency drills have been completed with our students (severe 
weather, lockdown, earthquake, fire, etc.)  

 
21st Century After-School Learning Program  

o Our After-school program is up and running already this school year.  They began the 
fourth day of school and is serving approximately 60 students at this time.  They have 
the capacity to serve 100 of our Lincoln students grades K – 5.  

 
Attendance!  Nine days or less equals success!   

o We are starting the year off strong with the continued emphasis on the message about 
the importance of attending school.  

o Our classrooms are participating in an Attendance Homeroom-opoly Game where they 
are tracking classroom attendance in order to earn incentives.   


